Middle School Attendance Boundaries

Neshaminy School District is committed to implementing the school consolidation and grade
transformation plan with as little disruption to students and their families as possible. Below is a
summary of current plans for attendance boundaries:

2015-2016 School Year

NO changes to middle school boundaries or feeder patterns. All students who will be attending grades
5-8 will continue using the 2014-2015 elementary attendance feeder patterns. Students who enter
middle school in 2015-2016 will remain in those schools throughout their middle school years.

2016-2017 School Year

e All students coming from the new attendance boundaries for Albert Schweitzer and Walter
Miller Elementary Schools will attend Carl Sandburg Middle School for the fifth-grade.

e All students coming from the new attendance boundary for Pearl S. Buck Elementary School and
the boundaries for Oliver Heckman and Herbert Hoover Elementary Schools will attend Maple
Point Middle School for the fifth grade.

e All students coming from the attendance boundaries for Lower Southampton and Ferderbar
Elementary Schools will attend Poquessing Middle School for the fifth grade.

e Students ALREADY in middle school (grades 6-8) will not change schools even if their
neighborhood feeder boundary changes to another middle school.

If you have any questions about these plans, please contact your current elementary school office for
information.



